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From: Ed Goldthorp <egoldthorp@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, January 22, 2010 10:08 AM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Regulating Forex

It is a sad day for free enterprise..... the controls on the industry of trading forex is again another act of
controlling the public from having the same opportunity as the wealthy. Why when I see an opportunity
to make a very good income something arises to mitigate it, it seems that the bureaucrats fear that true
stimulation of an economy is not what they are after, but rather to undermine the hard working
individual and limit his path to success.

I really hope the US finds themselves at the mercy of another nation stronger than themselves and beg
like the common American is doing right now. I think politicians should be ashamed of themselves for
acting above the law and manner of the people. Leave the industry alone, it is working just fine.

Ed Goldthorp
519 681 0520



